
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday, November 19, 2009 at 6:00pm at Jan Hus Presbyterian 

Church, 351 East 74th Street, NYC, at ground floor level.  The meeting will be from 

6:00pm to 7:45pm 

 

PROGRAM 

 

Dr. Ivan Black will give us a presentation on Gymnocalycium and Notocactus plants, a very 

popular group of plants that flower easily and require minimal care.  Ivan will have some 

plants on hand and will discuss care and cultivation.  

 

NEW MEETING DATES  

 

Please note that our new meeting dates will be on the 3rd Thursday of each month from 

now on, due to circumstances at the church that are beyond our control.  We will also be 

meeting in the large room at the ground floor, just to the left of the reception desk. 

 

Because we were given very short notice about this change, there was some confusion at 

the October meeting and, also due to the really bad weather that night, only three or 

four members were able to attend.  The meeting was cancelled, but hopefully now we can 

get back on track with the new schedule.  

 

HOLIDAY CHEER 

 

The NYCSS has been invited to the Indoor Plant Society’s Holiday party that will be held 

on Tuesday, December 15, 2009, at 6.00pm at the Gay and Lesbian Center, 208 West 13th 

Street, NYC.  The NYCSS Holiday Party will be held on December 17, more news on this 

in our December newsletter. 
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